
           

 

 

University of Bologna’s International Staff Training Week 

 

After the successful first edition of 2017, UNIBO International Office is going to organise a second 

edition of the international staff training week. It will take place from 14 to 18 May 2018 in 

Bologna. This international training event is open to staff from UNIBO partner universities in the 

Erasmus+ KA107 program (International Credit Mobility).  

The training program is conceived as a forum to discuss general issues facing Higher Education 

today in a globalized world. It will be an occasion to jointly reflect on challenges and 

opportunities that Universities are to take on when dealing with their international dimension. A 

key to success for this training week is therefore active participation. Attendees should be staff 

working on university internationalization matters including mobility programs, international 

student services, international cooperation and project management. Participants are expected to 

bring into the discussion examples from their own institutions and/or innovative approaches to 

the issues addressed, including through a presentation during a specific session.  

Each day will be dedicated to a topic. The program is going to be organized in general sessions 

comprising different presentations related to the day theme. General sessions might be followed 

by round tables/work groups where colleagues will share views, expertise and practices.  

The detailed program will be provided at a later date. 

Hosting Higher Education 

Institution: University of Bologna 

Institution website: www.unibo.it 

Dates: Monday 14 - Friday 18 May 2018 

Language: English 

Expeted participants 

25 persons from at least 15 different countries and 

Universities 

International office Contact 

details: diri.area3@unibo.it  
 


